
 

 
 
Addendum No. 1 dated February 5, 2021 
Notice to all Potential Respondents: 
 
The RFQ No. 21-001 Request for Qualifications for Construction Management 
Services and Contractor Outreach for Housing Revitalization Multiple Projects is 
modified as set forth in this Addendum.  The original RFQ documents remain in 
full force and effect, except as modified by this addendum, which is hereby 
made part of the RFQ.  Proposers shall take this addendum into consideration 
when preparing and submitting its proposal. Meeting attendance is not 
mandatory. 
 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
FEBRUARY 11, 2021 AT 3:00PM 

726 15th AVE.  
EAST MOLINE, ILLINOIS 61244 

 
An informational meeting and presentation will be held for all those in the 
building trades, general contractors and subcontractors interested in 
participating in multiple projects related to the renovation/rehabilitation and 
demolition of GMAHA’s affordable housing properties.  Women and Minority 
contractors are encouraged to attend. 
 
You are required to RSVP for this event to ensure we do not surpass maximum 
capacity. In the event there is an overwhelming response for attendance, we 
will host a second informational meeting of Friday, February 12, 2021 and 
additional details will be provided. 
 
Please RSVP with Hannah Price by email at hprice@gmaharic.org or by phone at 
(309) 755-4527 ext. 410. 


